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Hello and welcome to

our October  newsletter

The students had a great time exploring artistic
expression, learning about movement, and
experimenting with different colors. They enjoyed the
creative process, discovering how colors interact and
how movement can bring their artwork to life.



Literacy

Numeracy

UOI

Children are continuing their learning journey with phonics, specifically
focusing on Sound Q, R, S, T, U. Their vocabulary is expanding, and they
are honing their sound recognition skills.

We’ve been working on graphs, shapes, and addition, and we’ll continue to
focus on these topics for the rest of the month to ensure a solid
understanding. We’re also introducing patterns and subtraction.

This month’s Unit of Inquiry focuses on the theme of "How We Express
Ourselves," where we’ll be exploring different cultures. We look forward to
learning about various cultural expressions throughout the month.

Here are some ways you can support your child's learning journey at
home:

Play "I Spy" with sounds (Q, R, S, T, U) & read simple books. Say a
word, ask "What sound does it start with?". Start reading words in
books by sounding out the letter.
Numeracy: Count everyday (stairs, toys) & find ways to explore
addition and subtraction at home.

UOI: Discuss cultures, focusing on the cultural practices you engage in at
home, such as holidays or festivals


